
OUR TROY INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL STAFF IS THE BEST!  WE ENJOYED CELEBRATING THEM
THE WEEK OF MAY 9TH. 

TIS PTSO NEWSLETTER JUNE 2023

CQUESTIONS?  COMMENTS?  CONTACT US!  TISPTSO@TROYAREASD.ORG



IN SCIENCE 3RD GRADERS HAD TO RESEARCH
AN ANIMAL THAT THEY WOULD SEE AT ANIMAL

ADVENTURE PARK. THEY LOOKED UP THEIR
HABITAT, FOOD THEY EAT, ETC. WHEN WE

WENT TO THE ANIMAL PARK THEY WERE ABLE
TO SEE THEIR ANIMAL THERE ALONG WITH

HAVING A GREAT TIME WITH FRIENDS.

ON MAY 15TH THE THIRD GRADE GOT TO PARTICIPATE IN THE VEHICULAR CAREER DAY AT WR CROMAN.  STUDENTS WERE ABLE TO LEARN ABOUT VARIOUS CAREERS
THAT UTILIZE VEHICLES.  STUDENTS  HEARD FROM AN EXCAVATOR OPERATOR, A POLICE OFFICER, A GAME WARDEN, AN EMT, A FIRE FIGHTER, A DRONE OPERATOR, AS

WELL AS MANY OTHERS.  STUDENTS ASKED GOOD QUESTIONS AND LEARNED A LOT!!  WHAT A GREAT DAY!





SK8ZONE WAS OUR NEXT DESTINATION ON MAY 17.  THIRD GRADERS WERE TREATED TO SKATING, SNACKS, AND GAMES.  THE KIDS AND ADULTS HAD A BLAST!  A BIG
SHOUT OUT GOES TO SK8ZONE FOR SPONSORING THIS FUN FILLED ADVENTURE!!



OUR FINAL TRIP WAS TO PISGAH STATE PARK ON MAY 24TH.  WE HAD A BEAUTIFUL DAY TO EXPERIENCE NATURE AT ITS BEST.  STUDENTS WENT TO 4 DIFFERENT

STATIONS WHICH WERE A TRAIL WALK, ANIMAL BINGO, THE NATURE CENTER, AND A PRESENTATION WITH A NATURALIST WHO SHARED VARIOUS PELTS AND
INFORMATION.  WE HAD A PICNIC LUNCH AND HAD FUN ON THE PLAYGROUND.  SOME OF US CHOSE TO HIKE AROUND THE LAKE AS WELL.  WE WERE TIRED OUT WHEN

WE ARRIVED BACK AT TIS!!



IT HAS BEEN AN EXCITING LAST FEW WEEKS OF THE SCHOOL YEAR IN 4TH GRADE! WE WENT TO LAKE TOBIAS AND TOURED THE CAPITOL BUILDING IN
HARRISBURG. THIS TRIP COULD NOT BE POSSIBLE WITHOUT THE GENEROSITY OF THE TASD FOUNDATION GRANT AS WELL AS THE FUNDRAISING

EFFORTS FROM TIS & PTSO. THEN WE GOT TO EXPERIENCE VEHICULAR CAREER DAY @ WRC SO THAT STUDENTS COULD GAIN KNOWLEDGE OF VARIOUS
CAREER OPPORTUNITIES IN OUR COMMUNITY. FINALLY, WE WALKED TO ALPARON PARK AND TOOK PART IN FARM DAYS, WHERE WE WENT BACK TO THE
1800'S AND VISITED MULTIPLE STATIONS LEARNING ABOUT WHAT LIFE WOULD HAVE BEEN LIKE FOR ALMANZO WILDER. LATER THAT SAME WEEK, TRI-

COUNTY ELECTRIC CAME AND TAUGHT THE STUDENTS IN 4TH GRADE ABOUT ELECTRICAL SAFETY, GAVE THE STUDENTS A COLORING CHANGE CUP
FILLED WITH POPCORN AND A DRINK. THEY ALL PASSED A QUIZ TO GET A FREE PENCIL TOO! 



OUR STUDENTS PERFORMED THE CONCERT "LET'S EAT!" WITH MR. ZELLARS, AND THEY PUT ON AN AMAZING SHOW. WE WERE SO PROUD OF THEM! TO
END THE YEAR, WE LEARNED ABOUT THE PROCESS OF INCUBATING EGGS AND HATCHING CHICKS. THE CHICKS ENJOYED FIELD DAY WITH US AND HAD

AN OUTDOOR ADVENTURE WITH OUR CLASSES! IT'S BEEN A GREAT YEAR FILLED WITH FUN, ENERGETIC, HARD-WORKING 4TH GRADERS. WE ARE EXCITED
TO SEE THEM CONTINUE TO LEARN AND GROW IN THEIR FUTURE! THE 4TH GRADE TEACHERS WISH ALL THE STUDENTS AND THEIR FAMILIES A

WONDERFUL SUMMER!



THE SIXTH GRADE HAD FUN AT CONSERVATION OUR
DAY. THE STUDENTS WERE ABLE TO LEARN ABOUT BEES,

FLOODPLAINS, RECYCLING, AND MUCH MORE. THEY
WERE ABLE TO CREATE THEIR OWN CHIA PET, PLANT A

FLOWER AND RUN A RECYCLING RELAY. THANKS TO THE
CONSERVATION DISTRICT FOR COMING AND SPENDING

THE DAY WITH US. THE 6TH GRADE STUDENTS WENT TO
ANIMAL ADVENTURE PARK FOR THEIR

FIELD TRIP THIS YEAR! IT WAS A
BEAUTIFUL DAY AND WE SAW A LOT OF
ANIMALS! THE STUDENTS WERE FULL OF

SMILES AND EXCITEMENT TO SEE THE
DIFFERENT TYPES OF ANIMALS, FROM

GIRAFFES AND MONKEYS, TO LIONS, TO A
HILARIOUS PARROT WHO PERFORMED

FOR US! WE APPRECIATE OUR
VOLUNTEERS WHO WENT WITH US ON

OUR TRIP TO HELP CHAPERONE! IT WAS
A FANTASTIC DAY!  

THE 6TH GRADE FAREWELL DANCE
WAS A HIT!  THE KIDS HAD A GREAT

TIME.  THANKS TO OUR TEACHER
VOLUNTEERS WHO CHAPERONED,

THE PARENTS WHO DONATED,
PARENT CHAPERONES AND OUR
AWESOME DJ-ZEPPELIN THARP!! 

 SCAN THE QR CODE FOR
PICTURES!!!



Top Notch Trojans!

News Around TIS

Artists for the 
month of May

 Mrs. Scott's 4th grade class and would like to
thank the TIS PTSO for the $20 for being the 4th
top selling homeroom for the fundraiser. Since
the kids were the ones selling the cards, they

voted on what to spend the $20 on. They voted
on a class party with pizza, free time, and a

movie. They decided as a class to bring in extras
to go with pizza and we had our party today!

Thank you for all you have done for the school
this year! We appreciate all of your hard work,

time, and dedication!

Arts Camp 
Troy Youth Arts Camp will
take place at TIS June 12-
16th. The cost is $40 per

student for the week.  There
is a morning and an afternoon

session.  Registration forms
along with more information

can be found on the Troy
Youth Arts Camp Facebook

page. 



Jalen Graham -4th grade  

Aurora Bisbey -3rd Grade

Katelyn Eiffert -5th Grade
Aleiyah Kutt - 6th Grade

3RD



PEIPHER LEIBY



MEREDITH PALMER



BRENNAN RANKIN



JUSTINA RUMPFF



JAZLYN RUMPFF


 



4TH



ELIJAH WILCOX



DUSTIE ELLIOTT



NIKO GALATI



WAYLON LEE



SKYLAR MOON


 






 





 



5TH



ADALINE HALL 



CAYLEE HORTON 



PETRA MILLER 



LIAM MERRITT 



BLAKE MOON


 



6TH



GABBY SKINKLE



SOPHIA PINGITORE



JAXYN MCKAY



GRACIE FEILDMEIER



NEVAYAH LANDON


 



End of the year wrap up!







Croman and TIS teamed up to do a vehicular career
day on May 15th



BE THE
FIRST TO

KNOW



ABOUT VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES, EVENTS,

NEWSLETTERS, MEETINGS AND MORE BY

JOINING OUR MAILING LIST.

HTTPS://FORM.JOTFORM.COM/230103857436049

SIGN UP
HERE 

OR
HERE




TROY INTERMEDIATE
SCHOOL PTSO FOR
2023-24' SCHOOL

YEAR

JOIN


CALLING ALL TIS
PARENTS!!!






https://form.jotform.com/230103857436049

